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Jane moved to Tilton some twenty-five years ago hoping to spend her retirement from the hectic 
and fast-paced corporate world of Boston, relaxing and enjoying the local scenery. Instead, she 
immediately became involved in the local community when she attended her first public hearing, 
a heated presentation by the Budget Committee. Since that first meeting, Jane has never been 
far from the workings of her community. She served on the Budget Committee for 12 years. 
Presently, she is on the Planning Board and the Executive Committee of the Tilton Senior 
Center. In addition, she is an elected member of the Winnisquam Regional School District 
Budget Committee as well as a member of the Budget Committee of the Tilton-Northfield Fire 
and EMS. Jane also serves as Chair of the Tilton Trustees of the Trust Fund. She was appointed 
by the Selectboard to represent Tilton on the Mid-State Regional Coordinating Council (RCC) 
and Lakes Region Planning Commission. 
 
Jane holds an MBA and an MS, and retired from AT&T where she was a District Manager in 
Marketing. She is active in a national rescue organization for Cairn Terriers, and she volunteers 
as a driver for senior citizens in Tilton and the surrounding communities. 
 
In her spare time, Jane enjoys kayaking and romping with her two dogs, Maggie and Rider. 
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